
 

 

 
SD 46 Sunshine Coast January 2023 PAC - Trustee report  
Submitted as written by Trustee Stacia Leech. 
 
• A note from Chair Amanda Amaral: 

“December brought the commencement of our Board orientation and the beginning of our 
Board evaluation. As we move through both processes we are exploring what ethics means to 
us and how this definition shows up in the work of our board. What we learn will help inform out 
next steps in our strategic planning and I have no doubt will influence our new strategic plan 
and direction. We are excited to share our findings with you in the coming months”.  

 
• We have one regulation circulating that parents might be interested in - Reg. 1170 Appropriate use 

of SD46 Technology/Network.  You can find information about the proposed changes here: 
https://sd46.bc.ca/wp-content/uploads/1170-Internet-Apppropriate-Use-revised-
cirulatingfeb123.pdf 
 

• SD46 Student Trustee Annalisa Achee reported that the grade 10 District Student Leadership Team 
selection process was underway and interested applicants are now being interviewed. 

 
• SD46 has entered into a partnership with School District #48, Sea to Sky, and together we have 

received a grant to offer a duel credit Early Childhood Education program to grade 11 & 12 
students. This program will offer a clear, accessible career pathway for senior secondary students. 
Students will be further supported by the ability to do practicums in SD46 Strong Start and Seamless 
Day childcare programs.  You can read more about this program on our website, via the 
December 9 2022 Superintendents report: 
https://sd46.diligent.community/Portal/MeetingInformation.aspx?Org=Cal&Id=264 
 

• On February 4th, 2023 SD46 is offering a Parenting Teens workshop with Sue Lamb and Sarah Joseph 
two of our Family Support Navigators.  The workshop runs from 9:30 am - 3:30 pm at the Sechelt 
Early Learning Centre on Shorncliffe Road. You can register here: 
https://sd46.bc.ca/parenting-teens-workshop/ 
 

• On Friday Jan. 27th at 11 am and 4 pm you are invited to attend the Family Literacy Day 
Celebrations with Rick Scott at the Roberts Creek Hall. 
Registration is still open for the 4 pm performance: 
https://sd46.bc.ca/fldcreg/ 
 

• And don’t forget Kindergarten registration begins February 13th.  Kindergarten students must be five 
years of age on or before Dec 31st, 2023.  More information here: 
https://sd46.bc.ca/kreg2023/ 
 

 
Parents are invited to attend the Board of Education meetings; Next public board meeting: January 11, 
2023 and February 8, 2023 7pm, the committee meeting day in January Is Tuesday 24th.  
https://sd46.bc.ca/district-information/board-of-education-and-governance/board-meeting-schedule/ 


